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Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Rental Payments for October 2019 

Sinajana, GU - October 2019 Rental payments for Section 8 landlords will not be 

deposited to their respective banking institutions on October 1st as regularly scheduled. 

Payment deposits will be made by the second business day. The U.S. Department of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) explained that as a result of the fiscal year 

ending and the time difference between Guam and the U.S. mainland, they are unable to 

transmit Section 8 funds in advance as routinely scheduled. All other monthly rental 

payments will resume as scheduled. 

GHURA apologizes for the inconvenience and thanks everyone for their patience. If you 

should have any questions regarding HAP rental payments, please do not hesitate to 

contact Lucele Leon Guerrero, Controller at 475-1380 or Norma San Nicolas, Section 8 

Administrator at 475-1375. 

For more information about GHURA, visit www.ghura.org 
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